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_Fr‘r’en,ots @f Excai‘ibur would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for
your on going support with all our fund raising events. So far we have had a busy
time with our Bonfire cake Sale, Coach Trip, Disco and Christmas Fair Raising in total
£1,648.52 which has allowed us to subsidise a theatre trip for the whole school. Last
year we raised over £5200.

Dates for your Diary:
Disco - 27th February 2015
FOE Meeting - 2nd March
Curry Night - 11th March

Mothers Day Gift Wrap w/c 9th March
Easter Extravaganza - 27th March
Fashion Show - 29th April
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Mothers Dag
Secret Gift Wra
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JC riends of & xc0:llbur need you!

Are you willing to help out at our fund raising events but don't necessarily want to attend
any of the meeting,

Then please fill out the attached form so we can contact you as and when needed.
Friends of Excalibur can't work without your support.Thank you.

Contact Phone (SMS) Number
Contact email address
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G If you are not already a member of the Parents and Carers Facebook page and wish to join, then please
let us know. It is a closed group which is used as an information, questions and answer forum for school
related things. Many Parents find it to be a useful resource.

You can email your facebook login email address to me. Sarah at slou44@yahoo.co.uk and I will add you to
the members list. This is not associated with the school itself it is purely for parents by parents.

Threat T I‘lp The coach trip to Manchester

This year we have put some of our fund towardsa ~ Christmas Market was well
theatre trip for the whole school. We hope that your represented raising £190.00
children have enjoyed it as much as ours! We are looking forward to

The feed back from the Teachers was one of great ~ ©rganising this again this year
so keep it in mind if you fancy

pride and pleasure to see all the children gaining a : - ; .

s . . } doing a bit of shopping or just
great learning experience that will then be carried having a day out, then this could
on into their lessons. And to say that they were all  pe the event for you. Keep an
very well behaved would be an understatement. eye out for details
As parents we should be very proud of our children.

Matchfunding

Do you work for one of the following companies?

Abbey National, Asda, BAA, Bank of England, Barclays Bank, BP, BT, Camalot, Centrica,Cornhill Insurance
PLC, Debenhams, DHI,HSBC, J Sainsburys, Kellogs, Kingfisher, Littlewoods, Marks & Spencers, Natwest,
Norwich Union, Peugeot Motor Company, Stagecoach, Tesco, Unilever or Woolich PLC.

Parents who work for these companies can apply for matchfunding and help to

increase PTA funds. Please let FOE know if you are willing to help.

Thank you in anticipation.
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easyfundraisin
.org.uk

Doing any shopping Online?

Don't forget to register with easyfundraising and raise money for Excalibur at no extra cost to you.
Goto: www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/excaliburprimaryschool
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(@) Feel free to contact us via the email below: A
) Chairperson: Gemma Goddard - gemflickfin@hotmail.co.uk
ice Chairperson: Sarah Sproston - Sarahsproston1980@hotmail.co.uk
Marci Townsen - marcitowson@gmail.com
Secetary: Sarah Cliff - slou44@yahoo.co.uk
Treasurer: Yvonne Hilditch - admin@excalibur.co.uk




